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Railings

We are pleased to report that the Council has allocated funds for the refurbishment of the railings around The Green.  

The white rails outside the church will be refurbished and repainted.  The other metal railings  around The Green are now looking very scruffy and are frequently knocked over.  They will be replaced by railings which are more in keeping with the area and are hopefully sturdier than their predecessors.

Christmas Tree Festival

SGA has entered a decorated tree for the Christmas Tree Festival that is being organised by Christ Church.  The trees can be viewed in the church this Friday, 3.30 - 5.30, Saturday 10 - 4 and Sunday 12 - 4.  There will also be crafts and gifts on sale, a hamper raffle, and a gift tree in aid of Coram, the children's charity.

Please come and inspect your committee's handiwork!

Christmas Tree on The Green

We are delighted to announce that thanks to the generosity of a local resident, plus funds from SGA and the Council, December will see the planting of a Christmas tree on The Green.  This is a living tree, an 18 foot Norwegian spruce, which will hopefully be enjoyed by many future generations.  The tree should be in situ by December 20th so we plan to have a small ceremony, and hopefully some carol singing, before Christmas to inaugurate the tree.  Further details to follow.

Footpath

On a less positive note, members will be aware of the condition of the footpath between the church and the Oak Garden.  The footpath is narrow and very uneven and the high kerb makes it in effect narrower than it need be.  SGA has drawn this to the attention of the Council on several occasions.  Council officers have inspected the footpath and insist that it does not require any remediation work and is not dangerous.  Members might disagree.  If  you are concerned or have been inconvenienced/endangered by the path, we suggest that you inform your ward councillor.  Alternatively, you can report it on www.fixmystreet.com

SGA committee

Like most small organisations we always welcome new volunteers.  SGA has already achieved a great deal over the last 15 years in helping to conserve and preserve the Conservation Area but if there were more of us we could achieve more!  If you have a few hours to spare and are interested in history, the local environment, trees, planning, publicity, events, and would like to get involved, please contact the Secretary  (jillbowde@gmail.com - not jillbowden@gmail.com. or 020 8886 8141).

